
06/11/2019 

MR Philip Williams 
8 / 11 Donaldson ST 
Wyong NSW 2259 
pwgolf@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I would like to object to this proposed market. As a supporter of Tim from Organic Scarecrow 
and his new Freshwater Organic Market - this proposed new market at Harbord would 
adversely affect Freshwater Organic Market and all the hard work Tim and his family and 
employees have put into establishing this new market in Freshwater which all the locals are 
loving and is breathing new life into the town. Any new market close to the local of Freshwater 
would be detrimental to the already established businesses there including the butchery and 
bakery and eateries to name a few. 

Sent: 6/11/2019 9:58:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


